# TEDDY BEAR TIMES

## The EMELC Room 2 Newsletter

Mister Ben: 696-8911
Benjamin.Collinsworth@fwusd.org

Absences/Preguntas en Español: 696-8909

For the Week of November 13, 2018

Miss Aubrey (Special Education): 696-8912 Aubrey.Wilson@fwusd.org

Transportation:

696-8870

### News:

- What a busy month! Next week we will celebrate "Snacksgiving", a school tradition that sees each class prepare a kid-friendly recipe, and then come together to share what they have made. Our class will be making **mashed potatoes**, and the event itself will be during the half-day on Wednesday the 21st.
- The half-day times are 8:30 to 10:00AM and 11:00 to 12:30PM. See you then!
- Please write your child's name on the tags of their cold-weather clothes, and keep an eye out at home for items that may have found their way to the wrong house. Thank you!

## **Important Dates:**

Lockdown Drill 11/13

• Half Day 11/21

Thanksgiving Break (No School) 11/22-23

• Cafecito 11/28

#### Fact of the Week!

A kind act benefits not only the recipient, but also the brain health of the giver, and anyone who witnessed it.



Read more about the physical health benefits of kindness at

https://www.dartmouth.edu/wellness/emotional/rakhealthfacts.pdf

## **Needed Donations:**

**Potatoes** 

Butter or margarine



Thank

Lysol or disinfectant spray

Note: Donations are always welcome and never required.

# Kindness Quote of the Week: "

"Kindness is in our power, even when fondness is not". Samuel Johnson

